
 
 

APRIL STUDENT TRUSTEE REPORT 

 

CSLIT Updates: 

 

Equity 

This month, the Director of Equity attended both Faith Camp run by the Faith 

Ambassador and Voices that Challenge conference. These events served as 

platforms in which students had the opportunity to discuss Fast Fashion and the 

importance of water conservation. These conversation will serve as catalysts in 

igniting a spark for change in our Catholic student leaders. 

 

Social Justice 

This month, the social justice subcommittee has been focusing on outreach 

work in order to ensure that students find ways to deal with frustration and conflict 

in their communities in order to become peacemakers. On a global scale, the social 

justice subcommittee supported Development and Peace’s Share the Journey 

initiative through encouraging students to sign action cards. 

 

Elementary CSLIT 

The ECSLIT had their final Face-to-Face meeting of the 2018-2019 year on 

April 4th. Guest Speaker David Marello spoke about Financial Literacy and how to 

prioritize needs over wants. St. Bonaventure's “Plastic Free Future” team spoke 

about an initiative being started at their school. They are raising awareness to reduce 

plastic bag use and they are encouraging other schools to take this initiative to their 

schools. This month, donations of gently used backpacks were brought in. Director 

of Elementary Affairs, Chloe Panganiban, will be bringing these donations to the 

Philippines for needy students in the provinces. To close off the school year, the 

ECSLIT will be hosting their last Online meeting on the 2nd of May. 

 

Public Relations 

This month, Public Relations has focused CSLIT's various social media 

platforms on attracting attention to the March General Assembly, where the “Meet 

The Candidates” meeting took place, a precursor to the Student Trustee elections 

happening on April 30. A number of outreach surveys such as the budget 

consultation survey, and student voice opportunities such as the FCSS charter of 



 
 

learners’ rights forum, have been presented to the student body through Instagram. 

Public Relations will be using the various social medias and the Catholic Student 

Leadership website to promote upcoming CSLIT events and the Student Trustee 

elections that will be happening at the April General Assembly. 

 

Angel Foundation for Learning 

April is a month of planning for the Angel council. At the upcoming end of the year 

CSLIT gala, there will be raffle activity. All the proceeds will be donated to the 

Angel Foundation for Learning. The angel council is also working towards creating 

awareness for AFL, by supporting and promoting events such as the ‘Do Good with 

Burritos” at a Chipotle restaurant (2323 Yonge Street). On Tuesday, April 30th, from 

5:00 to 9:00 pm at this location, 33% of your purchase will go to AFL. 

 

Faith 

On Saturday, March 30th, the Faith Ambassador held the first CSLIT Faith 

Camp. The day was filled with up lifting and meaningful activities centered around 

building a strong relationship with God. The itinerary included three meals and 

activities in between. Similar to SMILE Camp, the Faith Ambassador separated the 

attendees into 5 groups. Engaging activities were planned as well as a lesson from 

Michael Consul. The Faith Ambassador presented a witness talk as well.     

 

 

Social Affairs 

The Social Affairs subcommittee is working diligently to prepare CSLIT's annual 

gala, an event aimed at celebrating the achievements of CSLIT from throughout the 

school year. The subcommittee is in partnership with AFL to host a raffle, raising 

funds for the Angel Foundation for Learning. Preparations are underway for the 

gala's theme and venue. In addition, the subcommittee is actively planning CSLIT's 

annual barbeque hosted in June. 
 


